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We hope you have had an enjoyable Christmas and New Year with your family. 
We have some important information for you to help your child’s first day of Prep be as smooth as possible.
· Children are to assemble in the hall before school starts at 8:25. Children are supervised in the hall before school from 8:00-8:25am. Teachers will collect the children from the hall at 8:25 and walk together to class. Please do not go to the classrooms before school.
· For the first 3 weeks of school we ask that you collect your child from their classroom at 2:45pm. Please avoid standing outside the classrooms before this time if you arrive early. 
· Please ensure all booklist items and all school uniform items are clearly named, including hat, shoes and socks. Please also put names on lunchboxes, water bottles and reusable plastic containers, including the lids.
· We will be starting a ‘Munch and Crunch’ break on day 2 of school. This is a small snack break at 9am. Children are asked to bring 1 piece of fruit or vegetable (chopped if needed) to snack on. This is separate from morning tea and lunch foods.
We are looking forward to seeing you again on the first day of school.
Warm regards,
The Prep Team.
